
 

If you are worried that your child is being groomed online or sexually exploited, you should report 

your concerns to CEOP. 

It is not always easy to spot the signs of online grooming and sexual exploitation so if you have any 

concern at all you should get in touch. 

You should always report if your child is or has been in contact with someone who is: 

 Chatting online to your child about sex 

 Asking them to do sexual things on a webcam 

 Asking to meet up if they’ve only met them online 

 Requesting sexual pictures 

 Forcing them into sexual activity 

 Making them feel unsafe 

If you or anyone you know is worried about Child sexual exploitation or anything related to Internet 

safety please report to the CEOP reporting website:  Ceop Police Reporting 

 

https://www.ceop.police.uk/ceop-reporting/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/

